
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
PCC § 10345, et al. 

Request for Qualifications (RFP) – Construction Management Services for the 
Southern Los Cerritos Wetlands Restoration Project 

Los Cerritos Wetlands Authority 

The LCWA has selected Syrusa Engineering Inc. of Brea, CA to provide 
construction management services for the Southern Los Cerritos Wetlands Restoration 
Project.

Should a proposer claim the LCWA failed to follow the procedures specified in 
either subdivision (b) or (c) of PCC § 10344, protestant must submit the initial protest 
letter and a detailed, written statement of protest, including the RFP title/number, and 
LCWA contact information, to the following: 

Los Cerritos Wetlands Authority 
Attn: Executive Officer 

100 N. Old San Gabriel Canyon Road 
Azusa, CA 91702 

All bidding and contracting questions should be directed to Salian Garcia, Budgets 
& Administration Officer, at sgarcia@rmc.ca.gov. 

Other questions related to the agency may be directed to Mark Stanley, Executive 
Officer, at mstanley@rmc.ca.gov.     

NOTICE POST DATE: June 19, 2025 
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